
HIMGA Board Meeting 

February 9, 2022 

 

Members present: Rich Rose, Jack Deaton, Wally Kratzer, Ernie Christian, Fred Neely 

 

Called to order at 9:00 am 

 

1. Treasurer’s Report – Rich Rose reported a current bank balance of $5,586.64 plus a credit book 

balance of $132.51 for a total of $5,719.15 as of 01-31-2022 compared to $5,393.45 for the 

same period in 2021.  

 

2. Rich Rose presented the cashflow report for 2021.  The league had revenue of $4,170 and 

expenses of $3,770 for a net increase in funds of $400. He then presented a budget for 2022 

which reflects income of $3,803 and expenses of $4,455 for a deficit of $652.  The main reason 

for the decrease in income is budgeting for only five new members versus the ten we had in 

2021.  The increase in expenses reflects the cost of a spring breakfast in 2022 and the purchase 

of golf balls.  The board approved the budget. 

 

3. Rich Rose reported that he contacted Golf Cars of NWA and they have expressed an interest in 

becoming a sponsor of HIMGA.  He will continue to follow up with them. 

 

4. It was suggested that the board review meeting minutes prior to posting on the website to ensure 

there are no suggested corrections. 

 

5. Jack Deaton said he will start working on the HIMGA/HILGA golf tournament.  He welcomes 

anyone who wants to assist with the tournament planning.  The tournament is scheduled for 

May 14. 

 

6. Rich Rose stated that he will have 2022 registration forms posted in HI Happenings thru the end 

of March. 

 

 

No other business appearing the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:325 am 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rich Rose, Acting Secretary 


